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Comments: My opinion on Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am a avid outdoorsman that enjoys visiting the north west to recreate in clean, beautiful water. As a desert

dweller, I place a high value on clean water. Water today is more precious than ever. 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Robert Collis

Flagstaff, AZ 86004

bobertcollis@yahoo.com

 


